





Dear friends& family,    
         "Only fear the Lord, and serve Him in truth with all your heart;
for consider what great things He has done for you." - 1 Samuel 12:24
                    We are so thankful for the time we had in the States.  One
of the blessings was the Word of Life Bible Institute Global Summit
where 16 different Campus leadership teams from around the world
gathered to give updates and share God is doing through their
ministries. We were able to go over our vision to strengthen our
schools as we continue to equip and ground students in the Word
of God from around the world.  Please pray for our Bible Institutes in
Asia as we seek to train Asians to reach their own people for Christ.
                   Thank you for your prayers for the leadership training in

Bangladesh this past July 7-9. The Lord brought 50 leaders
from 20 different Churches. We are so thankful for the
training and materials which were translated into the
Bangla language to help train young leaders.  Below is a
picture of our leader and his family on the ground in
Dhaka, Bangladesh.

     One of the exciting ministries of Word of Life is
Camping! Over the past couple weeks, two of our fields
in Papua New Guinea and Vietnam had amazing
camps with a significant number of young people
professing to recieve Christ as their personal Savior! 
 Please continue to pray for our teams that they will
grow.  The harvest is ready but the laborers are few. 

Word of Life Papua New Guinea

Word of Life Vietnam

WOL Asia 2 (Restricted access country) highest
Muslim population. Our team will have two camps
coming up soon.
WOL Philippines as both camps are having 5 weeks of
Pursuit Camp on July 10 - August 17. 
Pretty & I will be travelling to Papua New Guinea and
Fiji on August 23 - September 1.
Mike's trip to Vietnam for Youth Ministry Training on
September 21-30.
Word of Life Indo-Pacific Staff Retreat on November
13-17 in the Philippines.  Over 200 missionaries are
coming!
God's provision as we raise more support.
Safety in all our travels.
Our family to continue to grow in our spiritual walk.
Mike's upcoming trip to Argentina and Brazil to speak
at the WOL Bible Institute Missions Conference.

   Please Pray

                                       Serving the Lord with you!

                                       -- Mike, Pretty, JM & Hannah
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